News release Bureﬁﬁquitu

The Supreme Administrative Court agrees with Bure

In an advance ruling, the Supreme Administrative Court has confirmed the National Tax
Board's earlier decision that Bure can carry out asset management in the parent company
without it affecting Bure's status as an investment company. This applies irrespective of

how frequently Bure renews its market portfolio.

Thisruling is, in principle, highly relevant to the two lawsuits relating to the 1998 and
1999 financia years. The tax authority questions if, Bure fulfilled the criteria for an
investment company during these years.

Bure is awaiting information from tax authority’s answer relating to its continued
handling of these matters.
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